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I am thrilled to be the appointed Chairman of the Chamber of Commerce for 2023-2024 
term, and I want to take this opportunity to express my deep gratitude for your continued 
membership and support. 
 
Your dedication to the South Dade Chamber of Commerce is the cornerstone of our 
community's growth and prosperity. Your belief in our mission and your active 
involvement are the driving forces behind our success. We truly value your commitment 
to our Chamber family. 
 
As we embark on this new year, I am excited about the prospects that lie ahead. Our 
goal is to foster an environment where businesses can flourish, and the community can 
thrive. We are committed to creating meaningful initiatives and opportunities that will not 
only benefit our members but also contribute to the overall development of South Dade. 
 
I want you to know that I am here to serve you, our valued members. Your input, ideas, 
and feedback are essential as we work together to shape the future of our Chamber. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions, suggestions, or concerns 
you may have. Your voice matters, and I am here to listen. 
 
In the coming months, we will be unveiling exciting new programs and events designed 
to enhance your Chamber experience. Your continued support of these initiatives will be 
invaluable, and I encourage you to stay engaged and take advantage of the 
opportunities we offer. 
 
Thank you once again for being a part of the South Dade Chamber of Commerce. 
Together, we can achieve greatness, and I am eager to collaborate with each of you to 
make this year one of growth, prosperity, and success. 
 
Wishing you a fantastic year ahead, filled with opportunities and achievements. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
Ken Ross 
Chairman 
South Dade Chamber of Commerce 
SDCCChair@southdadechamber.org 


